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From the factory to the road, browse through more than 170 cool cars--from hatchbacks to
hybrids--in DK's Pocket Genius: Cars. Trace the history of the automobile from early vintage
cars to modern concept cars, limousines to coupes, and minivans to sports cars in this
reference guide perfect for children ages 8-12. Catalog entries include facts provided at-aglance information, while locator icons offer immediately recognizable references to aid
navigation and understanding, and fact files round off the ebook with fun facts such as
record breakers and timelines. Each mini-encyclopedia is filled with facts on subjects
ranging from animals to history, cars to dogs, and Earth to space and combines a childfriendly layout with engaging photography and bite-size chunks of text that will encourage
and inform even the most reluctant readers.
This compelling novel follows four women as they learn to balance children, estranged
husbands, boyfriends, and problems at work through their faith in God. Michelle, Tonya, Mrs.
Judson, and Miz Ida. African-American, white, rich, poor -- they seemingly have nothing in
common. Yet every day they face the complex realities of twenty-first-century urban life as
they try to balance their needs with their belief in God. Through the course of a year, these
women must come to terms with the past, discover their true identities, and recognize the
unexpected miracles that reveal God's all-encompassing love. These four women entertain us
and invite us to join in their lives. As they welcome us, they also introduce us to the men
in their lives. The men play supporting roles, adding color and zest to the lives of the
Cover Girls. Bishop Jakes knows the struggles real women encounter and the losses that make
it difficult to face the future. He brings compassionate insight and deep wisdom to this
novel and proves that he is not only a gifted preacher, but a born storyteller.
Insolent and defiant, the Chants de Maldoror, by the self-styled Comte de Lautréamont
(1846-70), depicts a sinister and sadistic world of unrestrained savagery and brutality. One
of the earliest and most astonishing examples of surrealist writing, it follows the
experiences of Maldoror, a master of disguises pursued by the police as the incarnation of
evil, as he makes his way through a nightmarish realm of angels and gravediggers,
hermaphrodites and prostitutes, lunatics and strange children. Delirious, erotic, blasphemous
and grandiose by turns, this hallucinatory novel captured the imagination of artists and
writers as diverse as Modigliani, Verlaine, André Gide and André Breton; it was hailed by the
twentieth-century Surrealist movement as a formative and revelatory masterpiece.
Adopted internationally by business schools and MBA programmes, The New Strategic Brand
Management is simply the reference source for senior strategists, positioning professionals
and postgraduate students. Over the years it has not only established a reputation as one of
the leading works on brand strategy, but also has become synonymous with the topic itself.
Using an array of international case studies, Jean-Noël Kapferer covers all the leading
issues faced by brand strategists today. With both gravitas and intelligent insight, the book
reveals new thinking on topics such as putting culture and content into brands, the impact of
private labels and the comeback of local brands. This updated fifth edition of The New
Strategic Brand Management builds on its impressive reputation, including new information to
enable students and practitioners to stay up to date with targeting, adding recent research
and market knowledge to the discipline. With dedicated sections for specific types of brands
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(luxury, corporate and retail), international examples and case studies from companies such
as Audi, Nivea, Toyota and Absolut Vodka; plus models and frameworks such as the Brand
Identity Prism; it remains at the forefront of strategic brand thinking.
Fundamentals of Performance Improvement is a substantially new version of the down-to-earth,
how-to guide designed to help business leaders, practitioners, and students understand the
science and art of performance technology and successfully implement organizational and
societal change. Using the Performance Improvement / Human Performance Technology (HPT)
model, the expert authors explain step-by-step how to spot performance indicators, analyze
problems, identify underlying causes, describe desired results, and create workable
solutions. "It does not matter what function you align yourself to in your organization, this
book allows you to tap into the secrets that drive organizational success. Several books work
to define what is performance improvement and performance technology. This one also provides
insights into the Why? And How?" —Cedric T. Coco, CPT, SVP, Learning and Organizational
Effectiveness, Lowe's Companies "Fundamentals of Performance Improvement is full of practical
models and tools for improving the world by partnering with customers, clients, constituents,
and colleagues. It provides a path forward for successful transformation and performance
improvement at personal, group and collective levels. It is a must read for leaders and
consultants seeking to advance opportunities in new and emerging situations." —Diana Whitney,
PhD, president, Corporation for Positive Change "If you have an interest in performance
improvement, this is simply the best available book on the topic. It addresses the science
and craft as well as the intricacies of how to improve workplace performance. Van Tiem,
Moseley, and Dessinger have incorporated into this work the best available research on the
Certified Performance Technology (CPT) standards and process." —James A. Pershing, Ph.D.,
CPT, professor emeritus, Workplace Learning and Performance Improvement, Indiana University
"Its international flavor, with practitioner comments and examples drawn from across the
world, enhances its appeal as more and more professionals operate in an increasingly global
context." —Daljit Singh, Asia Pacific Director of Talent Management, Baker & McKenzie,
Sydney, Australia This book includes premium content that can beaccessed from our Web site
when you register at www.pfeiffer.com/go/vantiem using the password professional.
Floyd Gray explores how the treatment of controversial subjects in French Renaissance writing
was affected by rhetorical conventions and the commercial requirements of an expanding
publishing industry. Focusing on a wide range of discourses on gender issues--misogynist,
feminist, autobiographical, homosexual and medical--Gray reveals the extent to which these
marginalized texts reflect literary concerns rather than social reality. His new readings of
Rabelais, Montaigne, Louise Labé and others, challenge the inherent anachronism of criticism
that fails to take account of the cultural context of the period.
Trust the best selling Official Cert Guide series from Cisco Press to help you learn,
prepare, and practice for exam success. They are built with the objective of providing
assessment, review, and practice to help ensure you are fully prepared for your certification
exam. Master Cisco CCNP ENARSI exam topics Assess your knowledge with chapter-opening quizzes
Review key concepts with exam preparation tasks This is the eBook edition of the CCNP
Enterprise Advanced Routing ENARSI 300-410 Official Cert Guide. This eBook does not include
access to the Pearson Test Prep practice exams that comes with the print edition. CCNP
Enterprise Advanced Routing ENARSI 300-410 Official Cert Guide from Cisco Press allows you to
succeed on the exam the first time and is the only self-study resource approved by Cisco.
Expert authors Raymond Lacoste and Brad Edgeworth share preparation hints and test-taking
tips, helping you identify areas of weakness and improve both your conceptual knowledge and
hands-on skills. This complete study package includes A test-preparation routine proven to
help you pass the exams Do I Know This Already? quizzes, which allow you to decide how much
time you need to spend on each section Chapter-ending exercises, which help you drill on key
concepts you must know thoroughly Practice exercises that help you enhance your knowledge
More than 60 minutes of video mentoring from the author A final preparation chapter, which
guides you through tools and resources to help you craft your review and test-taking
strategies Study plan suggestions and templates to help you organize and optimize your study
time Well regarded for its level of detail, study plans, assessment features, and challenging
review questions and exercises, this official study guide helps you master the concepts and
techniques that ensure your exam success. This official study guide helps you master all the
topics on the CCNP Enterprise Advanced Routing ENARSI exam, including Layer 3 technologies,
including IPv4/IPv6 routing, EIGRP, OSPF, and BGP VPN services, including MPLS Layer 3 VPNs
and DMVPN Infrastructure security, including ACLs, AAA, uRPF, CoPP, and IPv6 first hop
security features Infrastructure services, including syslog, SNMP, IP SLA, Object Tracking,
NetFlow, Flexible NetFlow, and more
In this gossamer-laced reality there is never a moment to be without your face, to not be
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together. One false move and you'll get chopped. One night can leave you legendary or a
subsidiary. Enter the House of Light, a hyper-glamorous, uber-competitive drag queen refuge
where a daughter who was once a son can find a family. While the House are primping and
preening for a catwalk showdown, drag queen Nina is wooing the delectable Eric as Wilson. How
can Nina/Wilson strut the thorny divide between opposite genders and differing worlds? Wig
Out! premiered at the Royal Court Theatre, London, in November 2008. 'An astonishing young
dramatist.' New York Times

The Essence of Managing Henry Mintzberg appreciates that managers are busy people. So he has
taken his classic book Managing, done some updating, and distilled its essence into a lean
176 pages of text. The essence of the book remains the same: what Mintzberg learned from
observing twenty-nine managers in settings ranging from a refugee camp to a symphony
orchestra. Simply Managing considers the intense dynamics of this job as well as its
inescapable conundrums, for example: • How is anyone supposed to think, let alone think
ahead, in this frenetic job? • Are leaders really more important than managers? • Where has
all the judgment gone? • Is email destroying management practice? • How can managers connect
when their job disconnects them from what they are managing? If you read only one book about
managing, this should be it!
Ask Dr. Mueller captures the glamour and grittiness of Cookie Mueller's life and times. Here
are previously unpublished stories - wacky as they are enlightening - along with favorites
from Walking Through Clear Water in a Pool Painted Black and other publications. Also the
best of Cookie's art columns from Details magazine, and the funniest of her advice columns
from the East Village Eye, on everything from homeopathic medicine to how to cut your cocaine
with a healthy substance. This collection is as much an autobiography as it is a map of
downtown New York in the early ?80s - that moment before Bright Lights, Big City, before the
art world exploded, before New York changed into a yuppie metropolis, while it still had a
glimmer of bohemian life.
"Collection of games aimed at enhancing children's self-awareness and social and emotional
skills, helping them understand and deal with problems in daily interactions with other
children and adults"--Provided by publisher.
Today's physician education system produces trained doctors with strong scientific
underpinnings in biological and physical sciences as well as supervised practical experience
in delivering care. Significant financial public support underlies the graduate-level
training of the nation's physicians. Two federal programs--Medicare and Medicaid--distribute
billions each year to support teaching hospitals and other training sites that provide
graduate medical education. Graduate Medical Education That Meets the Nation's Health Needs
is an independent review of the goals, governance, and financing of the graduate medical
education system. This report focuses on the extent to which the current system supports or
creates barriers to producing a physician workforce ready to provide high-quality, patientcentered, and affordable health care and identifies opportunities to maximize the leverage of
federal funding toward these goals. Graduate Medical Education examines the residency
pipeline, geographic distribution of generalist and specialist clinicians, types of training
sites, and roles of teaching and academic health centers. The recommendations of Graduate
Medical Education will contribute to the production of a better prepared physician workforce,
innovative graduate medical education programs, transparency and accountability in programs,
and stronger planning and oversight of the use of public funds to support training. Teaching
hospitals, funders, policy makers, institutions, and health care organizations will use this
report as a resource to assess and improve the graduate medical education system in the
United States.
Put your phone system on your computer network and see the savings See how to get started
with VoIP, how it works, and why it saves you money VoIP is techspeak for "voice over
Internet protocol," but it could spell "saving big bucks" for your business! Here's where to
get the scoop in plain English. Find out how VoIP can save you money, how voice communication
travels online, and how to choose the best way to integrate your phone system with your
network at home or at the office. Discover how to: Use VoIP for your business or home phone
service Choose the best network type Set up VoIP on a wireless network Understand transports
and services Demonstrate VoIP's advantages to management
This book will provide you with all of the tools you need to be a professional Ruby
developer. Starting with the core principles, such as syntax and best practices, and up to
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advanced topics like metaprogramming and big data analysis. About This Book Provides the core
skills required to become a Ruby programmer Covers how to use the most popular Ruby Gem
libraries Includes details on regular expressions Who This Book Is For This is a complete
course written from the ground up for beginners wanting to gain a solid understanding of the
Ruby language. It starts at the beginning with how to install Ruby and work with it on
multiple machines, so simply have a computer that's connected to the Internet and you'll be
ready. What You Will Learn Learn how to use Ruby code effectively, picking the right tool for
the job and not duplicating built-in functionality Gain best software development practices,
and how to identify and fix common errors Absorb core programming skills, such as variables,
strings, loops, conditionals, and much more Explore object-oriented programming and learn to
create modular, reusable code that you can use across projects Build 10 practical Ruby
programs as you work through the book on topics such as big data analysis and solving Euler
equations In Detail Ruby is a powerful, general-purpose programming language that can be
applied to any task. Whether you are an experienced developer who wants to learn a new
language or you are new to programming, this book is your comprehensive Ruby coding guide.
Starting with the foundational principles, such as syntax, and scaling up to advanced topics
such as big data analysis, this book will give you all of the tools you need to be a
professional Ruby developer. A few of the key topics are: object-oriented programming, builtin Ruby methods, core programming skills, and an introduction to the Ruby on Rails and
Sinatra web frameworks. You will also build 10 practical Ruby programs. Created by an
experienced Ruby developer, this book has been written to ensure it focuses on the skills you
will need to be a professional Ruby developer. After you have read this book, you will be
ready to start building real-world Ruby projects. Style and approach This is a comprehensive
course for learning the Ruby programming language that works methodically through everything
that you need to know. It begins with the basics of the language and then works through some
complete projects to apply your skills and ensure that you have fully absorbed them and can
use them in the real world.
Anyone who relies upon a word processor to produce documentation relating to healthcare must
have a dependable medical spellchecker. This audience, while incredibly broad in its
potential, primarily includes medical transcriptionists, medical records departments, medical
editors and writers, academics, physicians, researchers, and healthcare professionals. In
most of these fields, accuracy of the written word is mandatory: an inaccurate representation
of medical terminology in medical documentation can lead to legal action, errors in medical
practice, and errors in coding and reimbursement. In addition, no other discipline has such a
dynamic, expanding language base, as new terms are rapidly introduced and constantly
evolving. With this knowledge, it is easy to understand why Stedman's Plus
Medical/Pharmaceutical Spellchecker is LWW's highest-revenue generating software product, and
MLR's highest-generating annual product. In 2006, Stedman's Plus sold over $2.5 million
(which does not include revenue booked through Rights, Licensing and Permissions group). In
2007, Stedman's Plus 2006 has sold $900K million (04.07 YTD) which does not include revenue
booked through Rights, Licensing and Permissions group.
"One icy winter's evening in Budapest, a man runs straight into John Taylor as he walks home
through the narrow streets. John falls over into the snow and looks up at the man's face. 'I
felt very afraid. Because what I saw was me. My face looking down at me. My mouth saying
sorry.' Who is the man, and how will John's life change?
Readership: Trainee teachers; educational policy-makers; school management personnel;
information and communication technology coordinators; computing teachers; academics.
When it’s all said and done, penetration testing remains the most effective way to identify
security vulnerabilities in computer networks. Conducting Network Penetration and Espionage
in a Global Environment provides detailed guidance on how to perform effective penetration
testing of computer networks—using free, open source, and commercially available tools,
including Backtrack, Metasploit, Wireshark, Nmap, Netcat, and Nessus. It also considers
exploits and other programs using Python, PERL, BASH, PHP, Ruby, and Windows PowerShell. The
book taps into Bruce Middleton’s decades of experience with computer security, including
penetration testing of military networks, the White House, utilities, manufacturing
facilities, CIA headquarters, the Defense Information Systems Agency, and NASA. Mr. Middleton
begins with a chapter on defensive measures/privacy issues and then moves on to describe a
cyber-attack on one of his labs and how he responded to the attack. Next, the book explains
how to research a target without directly "touching" that target. Once you’ve learned all you
can, the text describes how to gather even more information using a more direct approach.
From there, it covers mathematical analysis, considers target exploitation, and discusses
Chinese and Syrian cyber-attacks. Providing authoritative guidance on cyberforensics, reverse
engineering, and penetration testing, the book categorizes testing tools according to their
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use within the standard penetration testing framework. For each of the above-mentioned
categories, you will find basic and advanced tools and procedures to help you identify
security vulnerabilities in today’s networks. After reading this book, you will understand
how to perform an organized and efficient penetration test. You will also learn techniques
used to bypass anti-virus software and capture keystrokes of remote systems. Explaining how
to put together your own penetration testing lab, the text concludes by describing how to
utilize various iPhone apps to perform reconnaissance activities on wireless networks.
"Tells the story of migrants and communities in the Southeast Asian borderlands. The Black
Flags raided their way from southern China into northern Vietnam, competing in the second
half of the nineteenth century against other armed migrants and uplands communities for
control of commerce (e.g., opium) and natural resources (e.g., copper for making coins). At
the edges of empires--the Qing empire in China, the Vietnamese empire governed by the Nguyen
dynasty, and, eventually, French colonial Vietnam--the Black Flags and their rivals sustained
networks of power and dominance through the framework of political regimes. The history of
these imperial bandits and the communities that resisted them demonstrates the plasticity of
borderlines, the limits of imposed boundaries, and the flexible division between apolitical
banditry and political rebellion in the borderlands of China and Vietnam. Historical studies
of these areas tend to examine events only from the perspective of local communities or from
the anxious view of imperial officials. By focusing on the Black Flags, upland communities,
and their relationships to various empires, this study illustrates borderland processes at
the violent edges of empire. It contributes to the ongoing reassessment of borderland areas
as frontiers for state expansion, arguing that projects of empire often were instruments of
power for armed migrants and their allies, and that, as a setting for forms of human activity
that defy tight boundaries, borderlands continued to exist well after the establishment of
formal boundaries"-A revised new edition of the bestselling toolkit for creating, building, and maintaining a
strong brand From research and analysis through brand strategy, design development through
application design, and identity standards through launch and governance, Designing Brand
Identity, Fourth Edition offers brand managers, marketers, and designers a proven, universal
five-phase process for creating and implementing effective brand identity. Enriched by new
case studies showcasing successful world-class brands, this Fourth Edition brings readers up
to date with a detailed look at the latest trends in branding, including social networks,
mobile devices, global markets, apps, video, and virtual brands. Features more than 30 allnew case studies showing best practices and world-class Updated to include more than 35
percent new material Offers a proven, universal five-phase process and methodology for
creating and implementing effective brand identity
The book is an outcome of the author’s active professional involvement in research,
manufacture and consultancy in the field of cement chemistry and process engineering. This
multidisciplinary title on cement production technology covers the entire process spectrum of
cement production, starting from extraction and winning of natural raw materials to the
finished products including the environmental impacts and research trends. The book has an
overtone of practice supported by the back-up principles.
The star stitch is a unique crochet stitch that involves repeating a two-row pattern. Row one
creates the base where the bottom half of the star is made, and in row two, the star is
completed. This guide includes photographs that illustrate how to make this gorgeous stitch.
The seven projects contained within—Long Scarf, Dishcloth, Cowl, Charcoal Vest, Baby Jacket,
Ladies Slippers, and Log Cabin Baby Blanket—use fine- and medium-weight as well as DK yarns.
Updated and revised, the second edition of Handbook of Brain Microcircuits covers the
functional organization of 50 brain regions. This now-classic text uses an interdisciplinary
approach to examine the integration of structure, function, electrophysiology, pharmacology,
brain imaging, and behavior. Through uniquely concise and authoritative chapters by leaders
in their fields, the Handbook of Brain Microcircuits synthesizes many of the new principles
of microcircuit organization that are defining a new era in understanding the brain
connectome, integrating the major neuronal pathways and essential microcircuits with brain
function. New to the Second Edition: Insights into new regions of the brain through
canonical microcircuit diagrams for each region Latest methodology in optogenetics,
neurotransmitter uncaging, computational models of neurons and microcircuits, serial
ultrastructure reconstructions, cellular and regional imaging Extrapolated data from new
genetic tools and understandings applied to microcircuits in the mouse and Drosophila
Common principles across vertebrate and invertebrate microcircuit systems, one of the key
goals of modern neuroscience
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Brief introduction to using Windows 10.
This book explains how to do competitive analysis, the importance of competitive testing, and
the effect of dramatic presentations--the wisdom of the most talented technical marketeers in
Silicon Valley.
Home Telehealth is the provision of high-quality care delivered by telecommunications to
patients at home. It enables doctors and nurses to see, hear and talk to patients, take their
vital signs and even conduct biochemical tests - all at a distance. The application of home
telehealth allows for greater efficiency, increasing access to patients in remote regions at
a lower cost and can also reduce hospitalisations. Home Telehealth: Connecting Care Within
the Community demonstrates how medicine can be applied to homecare and challenges clinicians
to consider it in their everyday working practice. This book addresses the evidence-base, the
techniques, applications and future implications. It draws together a wide range of topics,
including smart homes, wound management, fall monitoring, quarantine applications, chronic
disease management, child monitoring, home health monitoring and home dialysis. Written by
experts from four continents, this book provides an informative and comprehensive review of
best practice in the field. It should prove invaluable for medical practitioners of all
kinds, for nurses, health service managers and IT staff.
Branding guru Aaker shows how to eliminate the competition and become the lead brand in your
market This ground-breaking book defines the concept of brand relevance using dozens of case
studies-Prius, Whole Foods, Westin, iPad and more-and explains how brand relevance drives
market dynamics, which generates opportunities for your brand and threats for the
competition. Aaker reveals how these companies have made other brands in their categories
irrelevant. Key points: When managing a new category of product, treat it as if it were a
brand; By failing to produce what customers want or losing momentum and visibility, your
brand becomes irrelevant; and create barriers to competitors by supporting innovation at
every level of the organization. Using dozens of case studies, shows how to create or
dominate new categories or subcategories, making competitors irrelevant Shows how to manage
the new category or subcategory as if it were a brand and how to create barriers to
competitors Describes the threat of becoming irrelevant by failing to make what customer are
buying or losing energy David Aaker, the author of four brand books, has been called the
father of branding This book offers insight for creating and/or owning a new business arena.
Instead of being the best, the goal is to be the only brand around-making competitors
irrelevant.
Health care is primarily about people-to-people interactions. It is about understanding,
diagnosis, physical contact, communication, and, ultimately, providing care. By bringing
people together, telecommunication technologies have the potential to improve both the
quality of and access to health care in the remotest areas of the developing world.
Telemedicine offers solutions for emergency medical assistance, long-distance consultation,
administration and logistics, supervision and quality assurance, and education and training
for healthcare professionals and providers. This book aims to redress the relative lack of
published information on successful telehealth solutions in the developing world. It presents
real-life stories from Asia, Africa, and Latin America. It is rich in practical experience
and will be of interest to health professionals, development workers, and e-health and
telehealth proponents interested in learning about, or contributing to the implementation of,
appropriate solutions for 80% of the world's population.
Rural Health Care Support Mechanism (US Federal Communications Commission Regulation) (FCC)
(2018 Edition) The Law Library presents the complete text of the Rural Health Care Support
Mechanism (US Federal Communications Commission Regulation) (FCC) (2018 Edition). Updated as
of May 29, 2018 In this document, the Federal Communications Commission reforms its universal
service support program for health care, transitioning its existing Internet Access and Rural
Health Care Pilot programs into a new, efficient Healthcare Connect Fund. This Fund will
expand health care provider access to broadband, especially in rural areas, and encourage the
creation of state and regional broadband health care networks. Access to broadband for
medical providers saves lives while lowering health care costs and improving patient
experiences. This book contains: - The complete text of the Rural Health Care Support
Mechanism (US Federal Communications Commission Regulation) (FCC) (2018 Edition) - A table of
contents with the page number of each section
Build a successful SOCIAL BUSINESS by empowering the SOCIAL EMPLOYEE Includes success stories
from IBM, AT&T, Dell, Cisco, Southwest Airlines, Adobe, Domo, and Acxiom "Great brands have
always started on the inside, but why are companies taking so long to leverage the great
opportunities offered by internal social media? . . . The Social Employee lifts the lid on
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this potential and provides guidance for businesses everywhere." -- JEZ FRAMPTON, Global
Chairman and CEO, Interbrand "Get a copy of this book for your whole team and get ready for a
surge in measurable social media results!" -- MARI SMITH, author, The New Relationship
Marketing, and coauthor, Facebook Marketing "Practical and insightful, The Social Employee is
sure to improve your brand-building efforts." -- KEVIN LANE KELLER, E.B. Osborn Professor of
Marketing, Tuck School of Business at Dartmouth College, and author, Strategic Brand
Management "This book will change how you view the workplace and modern connectivity, and
inform your view of how social employees are changing how we work and create value in today's
networked economy." -- DAVID ARMANO, Managing Director, Edelman Digital Chicago, and
contributor to Harvard Business Review "The Social Employee makes the compelling argument
that most organizations are sadly missing a key opportunity to create a social brand, as well
as to build a strong company culture." -- ANN HANDLEY, Chief Content Officer,
MarketingProfs.com, and coauthor, Content Rules
This book is known as the "bible" that points out "security holes" in the Windows 2000
system, as well as weaknesses that emerge from poor planning and lax administration. It
places extra emphasis on Windows 2000 security issues raised by high-bandwidth connections to
the Internet, with and without firewalls. It also covers Windows 2000 security at system
deployment and at upgrade time, as well as during routine system administration. It organizes
the Windows 2000 security topic functionally, according to tasks a system administrator would
be called to perform.
This text is a revision of our highest-level, most strategic, introduction to MIS text. What
sets this book apart from others is its managerial focus and its unique case approach. In
addition, the new, fourth edition has been revised for currency throughout and offers new end
of chapter real world cases.
"Granular Gases" are diluted many-particle systems in which the mean free path of the
particles is much larger than the typical particle size, and where particle collisions occur
dissipatively. The dissipation of kinetic energy can lead to effects such as the formation of
clusters, anomalous diffusion and characteristic shock waves to name but a few. The book is
organized as follows: Part I comprises the rigorous theoretical results for the dilute limit.
The detailed properties of binary collisions are described in Part II. Part III contains
experimental investigations of granular gases. Large-scale behaviour as found in
astrophysical systems is discussed in Part IV. Part V, finally, deals with possible
generalizations for dense granular systems.
An inspirational story of a man who overcame obstacles and challenges to achieve his dreams.
In an accident in 1980, Limbie, a healthy young man, was reduced to a quadriplegic. Read
through his fears, sorrow, hope and courage in this heart-open honest book.
This book presents the select proceedings of the International Conference on Functional
Material, Manufacturing and Performances (ICFMMP) 2019. The book provides the state-of-theart research, development, and commercial prospective of recent advances in materials science
and engineering. The contents cover various synthesis and fabrication routes of functional
and smart materials for applications in mechanical engineering, manufacturing, metrology,
nanotechnology, physics, chemical and biological sciences, civil engineering, food science
among others. It also provides the evolutionary behavior of materials science for industrial
applications. This book will be a useful resource for researchers as well as professionals
interested in the highly interdisciplinary field of materials science.
Packed full of fun and easy recipes and baking know-how for kids and parents to share, Mommy
& Me Bake is the perfect introduction to the wonderful world of baking. Divided into cookies,
cakes, bread, and pastry, Mommy & Me Bake guides readers through the different types of
baking. Simple recipes are shown step-by-step, and key skills are explained on accessible and
fun fact pages. Kids and parents will learn to create sweet and savory treats while mastering
the basics of baking together.
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